
Multinational companies in Social Services - new 
research of PSIRU

(8 January 2008) A new research document explores the expansion of multinational 
companies in social services in Europe. They are slowly progressing with several 
take-overs and also private equity investors being interested. The document also 
provides the European context for this expansion. The paper was commissioned 
from PSIRU by EPSU. It is partly available here. The full paper is available for 
affiliated organisations.
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